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Ballard Conveyance Project: New Underground Pipes Coming In 2023 
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) and King County Wastewater Treatment Division are building an underground storage 
tunnel to significantly reduce the amount of polluted stormwater and sewage that flows into the Lake Washington Ship 
Canal, Salmon Bay, and Lake Union from our sewer system during storms.  
 
Before the new storage tunnel can be 
operational, SPU needs to install a 2,000-ft 
long, 60-in diameter pipeline in Ballard along 
24th Ave NW, NW 56th St, and 28th Ave NW. 
These new pipes will convey polluted 
stormwater and sewage from the Ballard 
neighborhood into the storage tunnel. 
 

Construction Timeline 
Seattle Public Utilities plans to bring on a 
construction contractor in summer 2023 so 
that work can begin later in the year. We will 
provide more updates and information about 
these impacts as we get closer to the start of 
this work.  
 

What to Expect During Construction  
• Parking restrictions along 24th Ave NW, NW 56th St, and 28th Ave NW  

• Trucks and large equipment moving in and out of the work zones 

• Noise typical of a construction site  

• Access to all buildings and businesses will be maintained 
 
Once construction is complete, impacted areas will be restored to their previous conditions. This will include landscape 
restoration, and repaving streets and sidewalks. Want to learn more? Visit our website and sign up for our email list: 
https://spushipcanal.participate.online/ 
  


